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NOTICE 
 
TO: ALL INTERESTED PARTIES 

FROM: DONALD RUST, AIRPORT MANAGER 

DATE: July 13, 2023 

SUBJECT: AIRPORT LEASE AGREEMENT REVISIONS 

 
The Willows-Glenn County Airport and Orland Haigh Field Airport (Airports) currently have 
multiple forms of Land Lease Agreements with tenants that are outdated and no longer meet the 
Airport’s needs. 
 
The proposed revised draft lease agreements, adds, improves, or clarifies numerous provisions, 
the revisions also remove obsolete requirements, reflect current requirements and practices, 
and conform to County and Federal Aircraft Administration (FAA) rules and regulations, 
including; 
 

1. Compliance with Evolving Regulations; The aviation industry is subject to ever-
changing regulations at the federal, state, and local levels. It is imperative that our lease 
agreements reflect these evolving requirements to ensure compliance and maintain the 
highest standards of safety and operation efficiency. By updating our lease agreements, 
we can align our practices with current regulatory guidelines and maintain safe airport 
operations. 
2. Standardization and Consistency; Over time, our lease agreements have 
accumulated variations, discrepancies, and outdated provisions. This lack of 
standardization can lead to confusion and inconsistency in lease terms and conditions. 
By updating the lease agreements, we can establish a unified, standardized framework 
that ensures clarity, fairness, and consistently in lease terms for tenants. 

 
Draft copies of the leases can be viewed: 

• online at: https://www.countyofglenn.net/news/public-information-public-
notice/20230710/proposed-draft-airport-leases 

• by emailing airports@countyofglenn.net;  

• or can be picked up at the Public Works Agency office at 777 North Colusa Street, 
Willows, CA.  

 
Approval of the proposed lease agreements requires the Board of Supervisors approval. 
 
All interested parties are encouraged to attend the Board of Supervisors meeting on 
August 15, 2023 at 9:05 am. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Public Works at (530) 934-6530 or by email at 
airports@countyofglenn.net. 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.countyofglenn.net%2Fnews%2Fpublic-information-public-notice%2F20230710%2Fproposed-draft-airport-leases&data=05%7C01%7CTRichardson%40countyofglenn.net%7Ce0428cc329754eb44dd308db8189791d%7Cc4b8b9b4758f42d1ab7d7abbb2b863f9%7C0%7C0%7C638246199671569130%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3eips2RV5hUkpaFd5U%2F5BGRszFVmFdfx%2BTxd10o0ibU%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.countyofglenn.net%2Fnews%2Fpublic-information-public-notice%2F20230710%2Fproposed-draft-airport-leases&data=05%7C01%7CTRichardson%40countyofglenn.net%7Ce0428cc329754eb44dd308db8189791d%7Cc4b8b9b4758f42d1ab7d7abbb2b863f9%7C0%7C0%7C638246199671569130%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3eips2RV5hUkpaFd5U%2F5BGRszFVmFdfx%2BTxd10o0ibU%3D&reserved=0
mailto:airports@countyofglenn.net
mailto:airports@countyofglenn.net

